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January 10, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear MSA Members, 
 
Please note that the provincial health authorities announced on Friday, January 7th, 2022 that 
the current restrictions are being extended until February 1st, 2022. 
 
In addition, the sports community has received a clarification with regards to tournaments: 
 

• Tournaments are defined as a single or multi-day gathering of three or more sport 
teams, who come together outside regular league play, but does not include; a gathering 
where team members compete on an individual basis against members of other teams. 

 
As such, to clarify the key is, “teams, who come together outside regular league play”. This is 
irrespective of the format of the tournament/competition outside the regular scheduled league 
play. 
 
Please ensure that you follow the restrictions a previously sent to you on January 4th, 2022, and 
follow MSA Return to Play and facility protocols. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Héctor Vergara  
Executive Director 


